
See the latest proposed design of what the scheme will look like 
Find out how the scheme may affect you
Give us your feedback
Find out what you can do to reduce the effects of flooding
Sign up to the Environment Agency Flood Warning Service

The Environment Agency are hosting a community drop in event at
Padiham Town Hall. Everyone is welcome! 

At this event you will be able to:

 
We will also have representatives from other organisations at the
drop in, including Lancashire County Council, Burnley Borough
Council and United Utilities. 

No need to book, just drop in and chat!

PADIHAM

PADIHAM TOWN HALL
PADIHAM
BURNLEY
BB12 8BS

6th September 2023
Open between 12-7pm

COMMUNITY DROP
IN EVENT

FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT SCHEME

Check out our
Flood Hub Page!


